
MEETING LOCATION CHANGE NOTICE 

ST. LOUIS COUNTY BOARD MEETING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the St. Louis County Board of Commissioners 2021 Board 

meeting schedule has been adjusted. The location of the following meetings has changed 

from the Duluth Courthouse to the Government Services Center, 320 West 2nd Street, 

Duluth, MN. All meetings will begin at 9:30 a.m. as previously scheduled. 

 July 6, 2021 

 August 3, 2021 

 September 7, 2021 

 October 5, 2021 

 

In addition, the meeting location for the St. Louis County Board of Commissioners 

meeting scheduled for Tuesday, September 14, 2021 has changed from the Duluth 

Courthouse to the Virginia Courthouse, 300 S. 5th Ave. West, Virginia, MN.  

 

NANCY J. NILSEN, COUNTY AUDITOR-TREASURER 

BY: Phil Chapman, Clerk of County Board 

 

 

 

 

 


